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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 

Isaac & Michael 

Class 2 

Precious & Layla 

Class 3 

Whole Class 

Class 4 

Whole Class 

Class 5 

Esme & Lucas 

Class 6 

Tommy & Harman 

Nursery 

All children in 

Nursery 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 11th October 2019 

Attendance 
 

Whole School– 93.44% 
Class 1— 90.16% 
Class 2— 95.38% 
Class 3— 97.38% 
Class 4— 93.54% 
Class 5— 89.89% 
Class 6— 92.82% 
Nursery 2s—83.33% 
Nursery 3s—76.87% 

 

Lates - 35 
 

Lost learning 
= 7h 01 mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 3 

Jigsaw 
 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people 

who work well 
with others 

Breakfast Club  
7:45—8:45  

 

£2 per day. More 
information 

available in the school office.  

ALDI’s Kit for Schools  
 

Bring your stickers to 
the school office to help 
us complete our poster.  

An enormous thank you to everyone who watched one of the Harvest 
assemblies on Tuesday. We are very proud of all the children for 
performing in front of a big audience. Thank you to everyone who has 
donated items for the Telford Crisis Support foodbank. Everything is 

being collected on Monday so any last donations (list below) need 
to be in school by 9am on Monday 14th October.  
On Thursday Class 3 & 4 enjoyed a visit to St Matthew’s Church 
in Donnington. They learned more about the church and have 
created some fantastic artwork back at school.  

safe please do not drive 
onto the school site at the 
start or end of the day or 
nursery session. Please do 

s 

Starting School September 2020 
 

If you have a child born between 1st 
September 2015 and 31st August 

2016 you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There 

are no paper application forms this 
year.  

Even if your child is in our nursery 
you must apply online by 15th 

January 2019 
If you have any questions or do not 
have access to the internet please 

talk to the office.  help you.  
Parents of children in Year 2 will 
need to apply for Year 3 (Junior 

School) using the same online 
system.  

Dates for this term 
 

Thursday 24th October 
      last day of school and nursery 
 

Monday 4th November 
      back to school and nursery 
 

Friday 20th December 
     last day of school and nursery 

Punctuality 
 

Doors for nursery are open 8:30-8:45 and 12:15-12:30 each day. 
Doors for school are open 8:45-8:55. Registers in school are taken at 

8:55 every morning parents should leave classrooms by 8:55.  
If you arrive and the door is closed you must go to the school office and 
sign your child in. School staff will take your child to school or nursery. 

 

Thank you to all the parents who make sure their child is in 
school on time every day. We still have a number of children 
who are regularly late for school and miss learning. We want 

every child in school to do their very best so please help 
them by making sure they are in school on time everyday.  

Harvest Collection 
All donations must be in school 

by 9am on  
Monday 14th October  

 

Biscuits    Cereals  
Long life milk Pasta sauce 
Tinned fruit Tinned Stew 
Tinned Tuna Tinned Chilli 
Tinned Curry Puddings   
Snack bars Instant Noodles 
Shampoo   Toothpaste 
 

Thank you! 
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